
 
The Select Board met on Saturday May 01, 2021 beginning at 9am at the Backstop behind softball diamond 
(closest to Plimpton School) at Walpole High School. Board member David Salvatore was absent. The 
following members were present: 
 

Benjamin Barrett, Chair 
Nancy Mackenzie, Vice Chair 

Mark Gallivan, Clerk 
James O’Neil 

 
Also participating 

James Johnson, Town Administrator 
Patrick Shield, Assistant Town Administrator 

Aoife Kelly, Executive Assistant 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Chair Barrett. 
 

New Business 
 
Discussion and Vote on Article 17 – Citizen Petition 
Present was Jack Wiley. 
On motion of Vice Chair Mackenzie, seconded by Clerk Gallivan, voted favorable action on Article 17. Motion 
Passed (4-0-0). 
 
 
 
On motion of Board member O’Neil, seconded by Vice Chair Mackenzie, voted to adjourn the meeting and the 
meeting was adjourned accordingly at 9:13am. Motion Passed (4-0-0). 

 
 

   


